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CLOSING REMARKS OF H.E. KENNETH AMOKSI, MINISTER OF JUSTICE AND POLICE AND HEAD OF DELEGATION FOR THE CONSIDERATION OF THE NATIONAL REPORT OF THE REPUBLIC OF SURINAME TO 
THE HUMAN RIGHTS COUNCIL
NOVEMBER 1, 2021 - GENEVA, SWITZERLAND


Madam President, distinguished representatives,


On behalf the delegation, I wish to express our appreciation to you Madam President for the cooperation and skillful leadership of this session and for the constructive spirit of discussions in the Working Group.  

We thank all distinguished representatives for the positive feedback and the recommendations made to Suriname to improve the various aspects of human rights.

The Government of Suriname remains committed to ensure the enjoyment of all human rights for all.

In this regard, the collaboration with various national stakeholders and international partners will be continued.

I thank you.
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